
PRICKLY PEAR     
FREE DISPOSAL SITE: 

Griffith City Council will be conducting a free Prickly Pear disposal site on the following dates: 

27th & 28th February - 5th & 6th March 2016 

DISPOSAL SITE LOCATION: 

200 METRES  NORTH OF SCENIC DRIVE ON RIFLE RANGE ROAD — FOLLOW SIGNAGE AND WEED OFFICER DIRECTIONS 

REGISTRATION: 

Landholders can  register their interest  by contacting  the  G.C.C. Switchboard on (02) 6962 8100 

TIME:   
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 8.00 A.M. & 4.OO P.M. (PRICKLY PEAR DISPOSAL ONLY) 

MAP: 
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Griffith Aerodrome 

Rifle Range Road 

Site Entrance 

Disposal Sites 

NSW NOXIOUS WEEDS ACT 1993 NO 11  

All Opuntia species of Prickly pear are declared noxious in the 

Griffith Council area of control. 

The plant must be controlled in a manner set out in               

management plans drawn up by the G.C.C. 

Non-compliance will result in prosecution 

Free Prickly pear disposal will only extend to the dates specified in this flyer, landholders will then 

be required to transport Prickly pear to the landfill and will incur tip charges 
 

Compliance will be rigorously enforced after free disposal dates  


